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BOOK WEEK PARADE 
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     Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Kempsey West Public School Book Week Parade will be held on Thursday 

21stAugust 2025. Students are invited to come to school dressed as a character 

from their favourite book. 

 

The Parade will be held at 10:20am. Parents and Carers are invited to attend and 

will be able to sign in at the Primary gate from 9:45. There will be a special 

section in our book parade for pre-schoolers. 

 

The theme for Book Week’s 80th Anniversary in 2025 is “Book an Adventure”. 

Reading encourages children to explore new worlds through stories, taking on new 

adventures and creating a love of reading. 

 

Book Week is an exciting event on the calendar. It will be a great opportunity to 

dress up, celebrate and have some fun. You do not need to go out and purchase 

costumes, get creative with what you have at home! Teachers will be able to help 

students with their costumes if necessary. 

 

We look forward to seeing all the amazing costumes! 

          

Book Week Coordinators     Principal 

      Rochelle Dunlop, Claudia Banks    Todd Potter   

 

Kempsey West Public School 
 

Acknowledging our Dunghutti Elders Past, present and future. 
The custodians of the land on which we live and learn together. 
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